
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fax: 01223 508787 

E-mail:  office@morley.cambs.sch.uk 

 

 

11th September 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) 

 

Year 5 will be swimming this term, every Wednesday from 23rd September 

2015 until 2nd December (not including October half term week). 

 

The swimming instructor has requested that boys wear swimming trunks, rather 

than loose shorts, and that everyone wear a swimming hat. This is to ensure 

that the children can move easily through the water.  

 

As our time is limited, there will be no time to use toiletries in the shower. 

Please can you ensure that if your child does bring a deodorant, that it is a roll 

on, rather than a spray. The children will be given a quick time to shower.  

 

There is a small cost for the swimming lessons / transport costs which is the 

equivalent of £3.10 per week.  We would ask that you either make your 

payments half termly with two payments of £15.50 or £31.00 for the whole 

term. Please make your contribution either via your Parent pay account or by 

cash or cheque made payable to Morley Memorial Primary School in an 

envelope with your child’s name and class. 

 

Please return the slip below to give permission for your child to go swimming. If 

you have any questions about swimming, please contact your child’s 

teacher. 

 

 

Best wishes 

Year 5 team 

………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

Yes, I give permission for my child………………………….. in …….....….class, to 

go swimming at the Abbey Pool every Wednesday from 23rd September until 

2nd December and enclose…......………..payment (cheques payable to 

Morley Memorial Primary School)or have made a payment via Parent pay. 
 


